
NOTICE OF PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT BY A LOCAL AUTHORITY 

Planning and Development Act, 2000 (as Amended) 

Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (as Amended) 

Proposed Development 

Bracken Link Road Scheme 

 

PC/IC/02/17 

In accordance with Part 8, Article 81 of the Planning and Development Regulations, 

2001 (as Amended), Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council hereby gives notice 

of a proposal to construct the Bracken Link Road Scheme. 

 

The proposed Scheme includes the following works:  

1. Provision of a direct road link between Bracken Road and the southbound 

carriageway of Drummartin Link Road.  

2. The proposed junction of Bracken Link Road  and Drummartin Link Road will be: 

a. Signalised; 

b. Cater for left in / left out traffic movements; and 

c. Have one access and two egress lanes 

3. The land take for the Bracken Road Extension will be sufficient to allow for the 

future provision of footpaths and a two-way cycle track. The provision of the 

footpaths and cycle track is contingent on similar facilities being provided on 

Drummartin Link Road.  

 

Plans and particulars of the proposed development are available for inspection 

from 18th July 2017 up to and including 16th August 2017 at the Planning 

Department, County Hall, Marine Road, Dún Laoghaire between 10.00am and 

4.00pm, and at the Council Offices , Dundrum Office Park , Main Street , Dundrum, 

Dublin 14 between the hours of 9.30am to 12.30pm and 1.30pm to 4.30pm 

Monday to Friday, excluding Bank Holidays.   

 

It is intended to hold a public information session in respect of the above scheme  

at the County Council Offices, Dundrum Office Park , Main Street , Dundrum on 

Thursday 10th August 2017 between 4.30pm and 8.00pm. 

 

A copy of the proposed Part 8 may also be viewed on the Website 

https://dlrcoco.citizenspace.com/ 

 

Submissions or observations with respect to the proposed development, dealing 

with the proper planning and development of the area, may be made on or before 

30th August 2017 as follows: 

 

a) Online on the Council’s webside at https://dlrcoco.citizenspace.com/, or 

b) In writing and clearly marked : Part 8 – Bracken Link Road Scheme, to: 

 

Senior Executive Officer, 

Department of Infrastructure and Climate Change, 

Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council,  

County Hall, Marine Road, 

Dún Laoghaire, 

Co. Dublin.   Post Code. A96 K6C9. 

 

Dated: 18/07/2017. 

 

 

https://dlrcoco.citizenspace.com/

